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Montenegro welcomes the Delegation of Morocco.
We commend the commitment of Morocco to the UPR process and open, inclusive and constructive national consultation process. We welcome the activities of the Government to integrate human rights and related UN recommendations into public policies, as well as an increased level of cooperation with the OHCHR.
Montenegro very much welcomes ratification of the OPCAT, establishment of the NPM and the accreditation of the National Human Rights Institution in full conformity with the Paris Principles.

We encourage the Government to further reinforce the child protection policy and intensify its efforts in combating violence against children in all its forms and in all settings. 

Montenegro makes following recommendations:
1. to keep the moratorium on the death penalty and intensify dialogue on the capital punishment and its impact, towards its full abolition for all crimes;
2. to ratify the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of the Child on a communications procedure.
Thank you!
